Memorandum

Date: February 22,2018
To: Ex Officio Clerk of the Board of Directors, Santa
Barbara County Flood Control and Water Conservation
District R -
From: Janette Pell, Director, General Services W,Q M 0
Department

Subject: Item D-4 on the February 27, 2018 Agenda
Lower Mission Creek — Reaches 2B-Phase Il and 3 (De La Vina Holdings, LLC) Fee
Acquisitions, First Supervisorial District (APN: 037-245-018)

Item A-29 on the February 27, 2018 Agenda
Lower Mission Creek Flood Control Project Reaches 3 & 4 Amendment to the Agreement
with Bengal Engineering for Engineering Design Services, First Supervisorial District

Ce: Tom Fayram, Deputy Public Works Director
James Cleary, General Services

The General Services Department requests that the Board of Directors withdraw both items from the
February 27, 2018 Board Meeting. These items will be redocketed for a later Board date if necessary.

If you have any questions, please contact James Cleary at (805) 568-3072.

Thank you.



